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Newsletter For April 2016 

I have had a lot of calls about the “file and suspend” rule for Social Security benefits. The 

opportunity to use this to your advantage ends April 29th.  See last month’s newsletter for more 

information. Call me if you need help with this situation. 

Federal employees, there will be an open season for Federal Employees Group Life Insurance 

(FEGLI). It will be in September. You can sign up to add additional coverage or raise the 

multiplier on coverage you already have. NO PHYSICAL IS REQUIRED. It goes into effect 

immediately.  I will give you more information in my July Newsletter. 

Note: My mailing address has changed to 7487 Margerum Avenue San Diego, CA 92120. 

http://lloydwatnik.com/documents/NewsletterforMarch2016.pdf

